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Dear Workshop Participant: 

Please find enclosed a final agenda for the Sunsetting workshop 
to be held in Traverse City, Michigan. Receipt of this material 
confirms your invitation to the workshop and your room 
reservation at the Holiday Inn in Traverse City. If you have 
made a room reservation and cannot attend the meeting, you should 
inform us as early as possible but absolutely no later than 18 
September. Otherwise, you will be charged for the room. Please 
inform Dr. Jeffery Foran (202-994-2587) or Ylang Nguyen (202-994-
5178) of any cancellations. Rooms and meals for all individuals 
who attend the workshop will be paid for by the G. Washington 
Univ. 

You should read the enclosed documents in preparation for the 
workshop. We realize that we have included a substantial amount 
of material; therefore, if you cannot read all of the material, 
we encourage you to focus your efforts on the following: Bo 
Wahlstrom's article in Nature, and pages 1-10 and 66-69 of the 
Sunset Screening and Scoring Document. This material should 
provide the minimum amount of information on the issues that will 
be discussed at the workshop. 

If you have any questions about the workshop, about the enclosed 
materials, or about logistics for the workshop, please don't 
hesitate to contact Ylang Nguyen. We are very excited about the 
workshop and we look forward to seeing you in Traverse City. 

For the planning committee, 

effthry A. Foran, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor and Director 
Environmental Health and Policy Program 
Dept. of Health Care Sciences 
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